Newsletter 5th September 2025 Class 3

Welcome back to school everyone and a special welcome to our school to Jenson, Jensen and Comfort.

The children have all had a few days to settle in and they have all done really well. The new children have done exceptionally well at settling in to our school and their new routines.

We have had some children who have started to use the toilet through the holidays, so well done to them.

Everyone has been amazing at having their lunch in the hall. It has been a challenge for some of our children to eat in the bigger space, but they have succeeded in this challenge within a couple of days.

Please can you make sure that your child has a PE kit in school ready for our PE lesson on Tuesday. We will send the kit home each holiday for a wash.

If possible, please could you also provide us with a 'puddlesuit' or similar waterproof clothing as well as a pair of wellington boots or old trainers for a our work in the outdoor school. We will keep this in school in case we need it for other days in the week.

Please continue to use the home/school diary if you would like to share things with us. You are of course welcome to contact us via phone, email or in person if you prefer.

I have already sent you a set of photographs of all the adults in the class and look forward to sharing more pictures of your children with their peers joining in with lots of fun activities through the year.

Looking forward to a busy and exciting year!

Mrs Broster